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Raywood, Simon

From:
Sent: 14 August 2024 11:08
To: NI Enquiries
Subject: Re: EN010133 – Cottam Solar Project

I am not a farmer in Lincolnshire but a local resident and I object to this scheme on several 
grounds. 
1. The soler panels will not provide electricity at night. 
2. They will not provide the same level of power during the winter months when the days are 
shorter. 
3. The suggestion that the land can be returned to agriculture is a facility as the infrastructer will 
have to be demolished . 
4. Most important, we keep being sold on the land that is to be used is poor quality, Lincolnshire 
provides some 12% of the nations food, if this were lost it would mean more reliance on foreign 
imports at a greater cost. 
Chris Matthews, High Street, Saxilby, Lincoln. 01522 702428 
 
On Monday 12 August 2024 at 16:02:25 BST, NI Mail Distribution <ni.mail.distribution@notifications.service.gov.uk> 
wrote:  

 
 
  

 

 

 

 

Application by Cottam Solar Project Limited 
for an Order Granting Development Consent 
for the Cottam Solar Project 

Letter from the Secretary of State for Energy 
Security and Net Zero invites all Interested 
Parties to comment on the information 
provided in response to the Secretary of 
State’s request of 19 July 2024 

Dear Sir / Madam 

 

 You don't often get email from   
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A letter from the Secretary of State for Energy Security and Net Zero 
has been published on the National Infrastructure Planning website. 

The Secretary of State now invites all Interested Parties to comment on 
the information provided in response to the Secretary of State’s request 
of 19 July 2024 and requests further information from specified parties. 

Responses should be provided to the Secretary of State by Monday 19 
August 2025. 

You can view the letter on the National Infrastructure Planning website 
at: 

https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/document/EN010133-
001978 

You can also view the letter under the Documents tab on the project 
webpage of the National Infrastructure Planning website: 

https://national-infrastructure-
consenting.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/projects/EN010133 

Yours faithfully 
Cottam Solar Project Case Team 
National Infrastructure Planning 
Helpline: 0303 444 5000 
Email: CottamSolarProject@planninginspectorate.gov.uk 

Web: https://national-infrastructure-
consenting.planninginspectorate.gov.uk (National Infrastructure 
Planning) 
Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate 
(The Planning Inspectorate) 
This communication does not constitute legal advice. 
Please view our Privacy Notice before sending information to the 
Planning Inspectorate. 

   

 




